
Central American Countries to
Review Progress of Joint
Prosperity Program

San Salvador, February 17 (RHC)-- The
Foreign Minister of El Salvador, Hugo
Martínez, has confirmed that
representatives of his country, Honduras
and Guatemala will meet on February 24th
in Washington with U.S. Vice President
Joseph Biden.

The meeting will check on advances of the
agreements of the Alliance for Prosperity of
the Northern Triangle of Central America,
which seek to boost the countries'
productive sector. 

The agreements are also designed to
create economic opportunities for human
capital, improve security and access to
justice, and strengthen the institutions to
increase people's trust and confidence in
government. 

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/84448-central-american-countries-to-review-progress-of-
joint-prosperity-program
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